
Key Information for the Week Ahead 
 

Monday, 13th January - 8pm in school 
Prayer Meeting for staff, parents, carers and Governors  

 
 
 

Year 7 – Start time 8.45am   
Except Wednesday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 8 – Start time 8.45am                                        
Except Thursday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 9 – Start time 8.45am                                             
Except Friday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 10 - Start time 8.45am                                                                                       
Except Tuesday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 11 – Start time 8.45am 
Mock Exams – All week 

 

Year 12 - Start time 8.45am 
 

Year 13 – Start time 8.45am 
 

 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

Year 7 & 8 Parents Evening 
Wednesday, 22nd January 2025 

 

Subject Choice Evening 
Wednesday, 5th February 2025 - 6-7.30pm 

Which subjects to choose at Sixth Form 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Encouragement of the Week  
 

Provided by the School Chaplain  
Ephesians 5:20 
Always giving thanks to God the Father for 
everything, in the name of our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  

       Weekly Information 
      Friday, 10th January 2025 Week 16 

   

 

Current Vacancies 
We are looking for exam invigilators and a part time 
caretaker. Information regarding these roles can be found 
on the school website: Staff Recruitment | Archbishop 
Tenison's CofE High School 

The end of term newsletter, Tenaciter is available to view 
via this link: Tenaciter 

A message of thanks from 
The Vine in New Addington 

 

Our Christmas programme has concluded for 
another year.  It simply would not have been 
possible without the generosity of the surrounding 
community working with us. 
 

This year we have supported approximately 150 
families with a parcel of gifts and a grocery 
voucher.  This means that over 400 children will 
have surely enjoyed a much more joyful Christmas 
Day.  
 

Thank you to the individuals, schools and churches 
who donated, transported, sorted, organised and 
packed gifts with such care. Our gratitude to all 
those who supported this wonderful 
accomplishment! 
 

With grateful thanks – The Vine in New Addington 
 Year 7 & 8 Christmas Singing Competition 

 

Before the end of term, Year 7 and 8 tutor groups took part 
in a Christmas singing competition.  

 

A huge thank you to Mr Williams 
for organising this competition.  All entries were brilliant, 

and we congratulate everyone who took part. 
 

Year 7 
Most heartfelt performance– 7W 
Most spirited performance– 7B 

Overall winner – 7R 
 

Year 8 
Most heartfelt performance– 8F 
Most spirited performance– 8W 

Overall winner – 8B 

 

  

Lunch Fobs for Purchasing Food 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
If your child purchases food from the school canteen, 
would you please ensure that they bring their Fob 
everyday and use it to purchase food.  
 
Going forward, pupils will not be able to purchase 
food unless they have their fob with them.   
Unfortunately, we have a small number of pupils who 
do not bring their fob to school, which makes it 
extremely difficult for the canteen staff to identify the 
pupil for charging purposes.   If your child has lost 
their fob you can obtain a replacement via a member 
of the kitchen staff.  Payment of £3.00 will be 
deducted from your child's lunch account for a 
replacement fob.  If your child is unable to purchase a 
new fob, please ensure they bring a packed lunch until 
they are able to purchase a new fob. 
 

Thank you for your understanding in advance.  

 

https://www.archten.croydon.sch.uk/staffrecruitment
https://www.archten.croydon.sch.uk/staffrecruitment
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/UlelkD6UBDy4bNZL?ref=Link

